St Thomas’ Road, Luton, LU2 7UX
admin@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk

SHS 01582 870900

STOPSLEY www.stopsleyhighschool.co.uk

HIGH SCHOOL

July 2024

Dear Parent/Carer,
Re: Stopsley High School Blazers

Thank you for the ongoing positive feedback regarding the introduction of the Stopsley High School
blazer next academic year, 2024-2025.

Please see example images of the blazers below:
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STOPSLEY

DL1990 DL1931

Prestige

- Design & Workwear Ltd

As you are aware Stopsley High School has funded the initial blazer for each student in the current
year 7, 8, 9 and 10 cohorts for September 2024 and have been fitted this term for their blazer by
Prestige Design and Workwear Limited.
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Your child's blazer will be delivered directly to Stopsley High School and will be available for collection
on Thursday 22nd August, between 12.30pm-3.30pm or Tuesday 3rd September between
1.30pm-4.30pm from the School Hall. We would be most grateful if you could populate this google
form to indicate when you aim to collect your child's blazer to help us manage the logistics of the
distribution on the day.

When collecting the blazer parents and carers should enter the site via the front gate and will then be
greeted in reception and directed to the collection point. Student blazers will be arranged in
alphabetical order by current tutor groups and parents and carers will be directed to their child's tutor
group table.

Please do not hesitate to contact your child's Year Manager directly should you have any queries
regarding the blazer fitting.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs P Whiting
Senior Deputy Headteacher


https://forms.gle/kmCZCmjbq8X9mgGU8
https://forms.gle/kmCZCmjbq8X9mgGU8

